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Dear Parents 
 
Reading Raffle 

Key Stage 1                     

Winners Badger 75% 

   

Key Stage 2 

Winners Falcon 70 %  

 

Help your child with home reading  

Please can you make sure that you hear your child read 

their school reading book at least 4 days each week. 

This needs to be recorded in their reading record book. 

At KS1 we ask parents and carers to fill out the 

comments, whereas in KS2, the children should be 

recording what they have read and writing a comment. 

Both reading books and reading record books need to 

be in school EVERY DAY! 

Baby news 

Congratulations to Mrs Ainslie who gave birth to her 

new baby daughter on Wednesday 23rd February! 

Congratulations to the Best family who welcomed Aria-

Rose on Tuesday 22nd February! 

 

Star Learners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Read 

From Monday 28th February until Monday 7th March, 

we are taking part in the Ready Steady Read challenge 

by Usborne. Over the week, it is really important that 

pupils read as many times as they can and log it in 

their Reading Record. As included in the letter sent 

out on Monday, it would be fantastic to also raise as 

much sponsorship money as possible to help develop  

and grow our school library. In addition to this, 

Usborne has over 3000 books, puzzles and games 

available on their website for you to purchase. Every 

book you purchase will enable the school to receive 

lots of free books for your child to enjoy in our library. 

If you would like to order anything then please print 

off and fill out the order form attached below or 

collect a copy from the office and bring it back to 

school no later than Friday 11th March. Payments can 

be made via Parent Pay or cash. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13aB1Hp5ntIQlP0wcC

v_Xg6UsLPD9unam/view?usp=sharing 

Website - Usborne.com/partner/booksatsaras  

Facebook - Sara's books  

If you have any questions please email our Usborne 

representative (Sara) at: Booksatsaras@gmail.com 

Term 3 - Reading raffle winners 

Congratulations to Paige and Alfie for winning the 

Term 3 reading raffle. Remember you need to be 

reading four times a week at home to earn a reading 

raffle ticket for that week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 Lunchtime award winners 

Well done to our Term 3 lunchtime award winners. It 

was a Panda special end of term trip to the café for 

these four golden ticket winners. Children are 

awarded a golden ticket by the lunchtime supervisors 

if they are displaying good lunchtime behaviour; being 

polite in the dinner hall, being inclusive on the 

playground, walking around the school safely and 
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lining up well at the end of lunch. Well done Mickey, 

Cora, Jasmine and Jack. 

 

 

 

Parents Evening - Mon 7th & Thurs 10th 

Please remember it is Parents Evening (online) next 

week on Monday & Thursday. 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 18th March 

Our values champions are planning some whole 

school fundraising events. More details next week. 

 

Year 6 camp - September 2022 

Year 5 children should have come home with a Year 6 

camp letter detailing plans for September. We would 

also like to invite you to a camp meeting on Wednesday 

6th July at 3.15pm.  

 

 

Year 4 camp - May 2022 

Just a gentle reminder to keep on top of your 

payment plan for Greatwood camp in May.  

If you are following the plan you should have paid 

£100 by the end of January, leaving three monthly 

payments of £30 for February, March and April. If you 

need to check on your payment plan please call the 

school office. We would like to invite you to camp 

meeting on Wednesday 23rd March at 3.15pm to 

share kit lists and answer any questions that you may 

have.  

PE Kits 

Please make sure your child brings their PE kit on the 

day they have a PE lesson. If you are unsure what day 

your child has PE, please ask your child’s class teacher 

at parents evening. 

School Uniform  

Please make sure your child is wearing suitable black 

school shoes to school. 

 

Playground one way system 

Please use playground one system when dropping off 

& collecting your child from school.  

 

 

 

At home time please can pupils NOT run over the 

new mound on the field as its been planted with 

bulbs and wildflowers! 

Residential parking 

Please be respectful of local residents at drop off 

times at the start & end of the school day. 

Please don’t drop off your child on the Zig-Zag lines on 

Longfellow Road - this is illegal. PCSOs are handing 

out penalty notices to anyone they catch doing this. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

March 
Mon 7  Parents Evening 
Thurs 10 Parents Evening 
Fri 18                   Red Nose Day 
Wed 23               Year 4 camp meeting  
 
April  
Tues 5  Easter Service 
Fri 8  Break up for Easter 
Mon 25  Pupils return to school  
 
May 
Wed 4 - Fri 6 Year 4 Camp  
Mon 9 - Fri 13 SATS week 
Mon 30 - Fri 3 Half Term  
 
June 
Mon 6   Pupils return to school  
Thurs 30 & Fri 1  Sports Day  
 
July 
Fri 1   Westfield School is 100 years old 
Thur 21  Schools out for Summer 
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Somervale School - Ukraine Item Donation Collection 

 

 

 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/

